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Meghan Brown
Bach. Social Science (Law)
University of Toronto

Looking forward to the next stage in my life! I am going to University of Toronto, St. George campus, to study 
law. My current undergrad is Criminology and social sciences. I love spending time with my friends and family 
through activities such as hiking, board games and fun events such as shows and concerts. I love movies and 
pop culture. I had done dance for almost ten years until deciding to move forward with kung fu alongside my 
dad, achieving second degree black belt, with intentions to better myself through self-discipline and leadership. 
I can’t wait to continue to grow through new experiences and a variety of opportunities! 

Sebastian Donatucci
Bach. Mechanical Engineering
Ontario Tech University

Hi, my name is Sebastian Donatucci. I’m 17 years old, and I graduated from Father Bressani Catholic High 
School with honours. I’m starting my first year in Mechanical Engineering in Ontario Tech University. Some of my 
hobbies and interests include playing piano, reading about history, and of course playing video games. Another 
fun fact about me is that I like to collect vinyl records from my favourite music bands.  Some of these include 
Fleetwood Mac, Queen, Supertramp, and Green Day.

Graysen LaPorte
Bach. Psychology
University of Prince Edward Island

My name is Graysen LaPorte, I am an 18-year-old student from Cornwall, PEI. I am entering into my first year 
of science/psychology at the University of Prince Edward Island. In my spare time I enjoy playing baseball and 
hockey. In the future I plan to pursue a career as a sport psychologist or an occupational therapist.

Marley Uhryniuk
Bach. Psychology
University of Winnipeg

Marley is entering her fourth year of studies at the University of Winnipeg, working towards her Psychology 
Degree. Marley has played competitive sports since a young age and continues to play many sports during her 
time at university including ringette, hockey, ball hockey and more. 
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